
Principal’s Corner
Hello Hidden Oak Families,
I am so excited to begin my second year as your Principal. I will 
send weekly updates via phone and email throughout the school 
year. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions 
or concerns. I am looking forward to a great 2022-23 school year.

Mrs. Sharon Sailor  
Principal
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Dear Families,

If you are a Hidden Oak Elementary family, 
friend, or relative and your place of business 
would like to become a corporate sponsor 
for our school, we would love to have your 
support! Funds raised through corporate 
sponsorships benefit key programs and 
initiatives provided by the Hidden Oak 
Elementary PTA. If interested send an  
email to hiddenoakpta@gmail.com 

Welcome to a new year of school and a new year of PTA. As you start the year, 
remember that our focus is children; the children in your home, the children in our 
school and the children in our community. If this is your first year at Hidden Oak 
Elementary, I would like to extend a very warm welcome to each of you. If you are a 
“seasoned” Hidden Oak family, I know that you are as excited as we are to be starting 
the school year up again. 

As I embark on my first year as your PTA President, I am looking forward to 
continuing the working partnership we have established with the administration, 
our amazing teachers, and our invaluable staff to provide an excellent learning 
experience for our children. 

This year, I would love for each and every one of you to join the oldest and largest 
child advocacy association in America – the PTA! PTA is comprised of millions of 
parents, teachers, grandparents, caregivers, foster parents and other caring adults 
who share a commitment to improving the education, health and safety of all children. 

By becoming a member of the Hidden Oak Elementary PTA, you can join your voice 
with ours, and together we can make a difference.

If you have any questions, please feel to contact us at hiddenoakpta@gmail.com.

Thank you and have a great year!!!

LeAnn Campbell
Hidden Oak Elementary, PTA President

School Info

2100 Fort Clarke Boulevard
Gainesville, FL 32606 

Phone: 352-333-2801
Hours: 7:45am – 1:52pm
Early release Wed. at 12:37pm
PTA Board Contact:
hiddenoakpta@gmail.com
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Welcome!

hiddenoak.memberhub.com

Scan QR code.
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Spirit Dates

Box Tops!

AUGUST 12TH | 5PM - 8PM

AUGUST 16TH | 11AM - 8PM

SEPTEMBER 6TH

SPIRIT SALE
Sale opens August 8th - 20th  

 

SHIRTS, HOODIES, MAGNETS,  
PTA MEMBERSHIP & MORE!

 

Visit our full store at
hiddenoak.memberhub.com/store

or scan the QR code with your  
phone’s camera  

Teachers love kids in their  
Hidden Oak blue shirts for field trips! 

SHOP NOW! 

GET YOUR HIDDEN OAK GEAR!

Watch out for random spirit days 
this school year!

Flip Factory 
Our school gets back 30%!

Remember to scan your 
receipts to the Box Tops App, 
updated instructions for online 
orders in the app! 

Use our link smile.amazon.com/
ch/59-2905490 to shop like you 
normally do. You shop, Amazon 
gives back! 

Blue Highway Pizza - Tioga
Join us anytime ALL day & our 
school gets back 15%. Make 
sure to mention Hidden Oak 
Spirit Night when ordering. 
For online orders, select “spirit 
night” so our school gets credit!

Food Spirit Night at Chick-fil-A 
Oaks Mall

Birthday Marquee!

Get your kids birthday on the 
marquee! Make sure to submit it by the 
Thursday the week BEFORE their birthday! 
Cost is only $10 and helps our school! 
Purchase at hiddenoak.memberhub.com/store

Are you following our PTA on Facebook?  
STAY UP TO DATE ON ALL INFO AT ALL TIMES! 

facebook.com/hiddenoak.pta

Welcome Back Owls! The Hidden Oak 
40 Book Challenge is the perfect way to 
practice reading and improve literacy. Each 
student is challenged to read 40 books 
by the end of the school year. There are 
checkpoints every few months where 
students can earn spirit sticks to sport on 
their backpacks! There is also a 40 Book 
Challenge Celebration in May with bounce 
houses, prizes, and games for students 
who reach this goal! Look out for a reading 
log and more information coming home with 
your student in the first few weeks of school. 
Together, we are going to explore the world 
of reading! Are you ready for the challenge?

40 Book Challenge

Meet Your 2022-2023 
PTA Committee 
 

LeAnn Campbell........ President
Amber Siegel............. Vice President
Kris Krick................... Treasurer
Shannon Story.......... Secretary
Elizabeth LeFave....... Advocacy 
Chris Bailey............... Carnival 
Katie Osterhout......... Carnival
Shannon Story.......... Programs
Karen Muratti............. Wellness 
Livia Sura................... Wellness
Dianna Wade.............. Campus Beautification
Chris Schreier............ Family Engagement
Cathy Williamson...... DEI
Ann Stoy..................... Fundraising-(Fun Run)
Meredith Beaupre...... Fundraising-(Fun Run)
Tara Flynn.................. Hidden Oak Cares
Debbie Hunt............... Literacy
Erin Kramer................ Membership
Neha Sharma............. Membership
Lise Cochran............. Spirit 
Stephanie Wixo.......... Spirit
Kara Hewitt ................ Teacher Appreciation 
Livia Sura................... Teacher Appreciation 
Mandy Harrell............ Volunteer Coordinator
Lindsey Lugrin.......... 40 Book Challenge
Melissa Jerome......... 40 Book Challenge  
Elyse Moser............... 40 Book Challenge
Tanya Consaul .......... Publicity
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